CONSULATE GENERAL OF THE REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
SHANGHAI

NOTICE

The Philippine Consulate General in Shanghai informs the public that
in commemoration of DFA Foundation Day on Thursday, 23 July 2020,

the schedule of consular services will be from 10:00 am to 12:00 pm. only.

For information.
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